From: Ann Kovich

To: Kemble, Rebecca; Transportation Commission; Mohr, Thomas

Cc: cherokee-park@googlegroups.com; McGuigan, Patrick

Subject: RE: Please refer traffic calming on Wheeler Rd. item to a later agenda
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 4:39:36 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Good afternoon Alder Kemble. At the TC meeting tomorrow | will ask for referral of the Wheeler
Road traffic calming measures to the 4/28/21 TC meeting, so you can have the opportunity to
organize a public meeting to further discuss the issues.

Thanks and best regards,

Ann

Ann E. Kovich

(she/her/hers)

Kovich Consulting, LLC

2605 Golden Gate Way

Madison WI 53713

email: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com

mobile: 608-886-2556; home: 608-255-6708

Information contained in this email message is confidential and intended for use by the addressee
only. Any other use of the information in this email is prohibited.

From: Kemble, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 3:36 PM
To: Transportation Commission; Mohr, Thomas; Ann Kovich

Cc: cherokee-park@googlegroups.com

Subject: Please refer traffic calming on Wheeler Rd. item to a later agenda

Dear Commissioners:

I'm unable to attend your meeting tomorrow due to a conflicting obligation, but I wanted to
make sure that you know there is not consensus about traffic calming measures on Wheeler
between N. Sherman and School, with people especially concerned about speed humps.

For years I have fielded many complaints about excessive speeding on Wheeler Rd. and I've
passed them on to the Madison Police Department and Traffic Engineering. MPD periodically
does speed enforcement on Wheeler, and Traffic Engineering has conducted traffic studies,
ranking the eastern section of Wheeler #2 on a city-wide list for streets warranting traffic
calming measures.

This week I have heard from a number of residents of the Cherokee Park neighborhood who
are opposed to traffic calming measures on Wheeler Rd. The main access to their
neighborhood is via Wheeler Rd. They have been notified of your meeting tomorrow and I've
encouraged them to write to you directly with their concerns.

I would very much appreciate it if you would hold off on a final decision about Wheeler Rd.
traffic calming measures between N. Sherman Ave. and School Rd. until April after ['ve had a
chance to organize a public meeting where people can understand and discuss the issues in
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more depth.

Thank you for your consideration,
Rebecca Kemble

District 18 Alder

Madison Common Council

608 347-8097



